MATT O°MALLEY
BosToON C1TY COUNCILOR
DISTRICT 6

June 5, 2014

Ms. Sara Ting

President

World Unity, Inc.

2 Eliot Place

Jamaica Plain, MA 02130

Dear Ms. Ting:

I am writing in full support of the World Unity Landmark and its planned construction at Children’s
Wharf Park in Boston’s Seaport District.

I am grateful to World Unity, Inc. for the extraordinary leadership and perseverance that they have
demonstrated for so many years in spreading their message of equality, diversity, and inclusion.
The World Unity Landmark will benefit the global community as well as the City of Boston, bringing
us one step closer to World Unity, Inc.’s vision of eliminating all forms of prejudice, biases, and
discrimination. I believe that Children's Wharf Park will serve as the perfect home for this
landmark, with the nearby Boston Children’s Museum already attracting approximately 500,000
visitors each year.

In the future, I hope that World Unity, Inc. will continue their mission with a brilliant tower in
Children’s Wharf Park to light the way.

Sincerely,
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Boston City Council
Jamaica Plain, West Roxbury, parts of Roslindale and Roxbury, and the Back of the Hill

BOosTON CITY HALL, ONE CITY HALL SQUARE, BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS, 02201
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TER SRTID OM IFENC_ IR BAPER



